
The   Hasbrouck   Heights   Music   Parents   will   be   collecting   peanut  
butter   and   jelly   Wednesday   night   for   Meals   with   a   Mission.  

Please   bring   a   jar   and   help   us   support   this   local   organization  
who   does   so   much   for   people   in   need.  

 
 
 

 


